
 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF RECEIPT OF BIDS 
EVENT MANAGEMENT SYSTEM FOR THE  

NJSBA/NJASA/NJASBO ANNUAL WORKSHOP & EXHIBITION 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 2024-02  

 

December 5, 2024 

 

To Interested Respondents: 

On November 15, 2024, NJSBA published a notice to bidders advising that NJSBA was 

seeking the services of an event management company to provide efficient, economical 

and creative event management services to NJSBA for the 2025 and 2026 annual 

Workshop Conventions. 

Due to unforeseen production and logistical circumstances that delayed the anticipated 

posting of the requisite public notice, NJSBA has determined, pursuant to N.J.A.C.  

5:34-9.3, to postpone the receipt of bids for the above-referenced request for proposals. 

Pursuant to the regulation, bids will now be due on December 17, 2024 at 2:00 pm.  

Specifications and other bid information may be obtained at 413 West State Street, 

Trenton New Jersey 08618 during regular business hours, or by requesting a digital 

copy from ctanksley@njsba.org.  

Please note that Bidders are required to comply with the requirements of N.J.S.A. 10:5-

31 et seq.  and N.J.A.C. 17:27-1 et seq. 

 

____________________________ 

Carl Tanksley, Jr., Esq., General Counsel 
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